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  Japan Summit and Leadership Conference Convened in Nagoya 
 
 
Nagoya, Japan—The inaugural Japan Summit 
and Leadership Conference drew 750 
participants from around the world to discuss 
“Peace in East Asia and Prospects for Japan-
Korea-U.S. Cooperation.”  
 

  

  

  

  

  "Spirituality and Justice" Program Held at the UN  
   
 
Vienna, Austria—UPF participated in a 
discussion at the United Nations about faith-
based organizations’ role in 
preventing crime. 
 

  

  

  

  Australians Promote Peace through Performing Arts 
   
 
Melbourne, Australia—Two Australian 
Ambassadors for Peace co-organized a 
performing arts event promoting peace in the 
coastal city of Melbourne. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Moldova Forum: Healthy Families Contribute to Mental Health  
  
 
Chisinau, Moldova—UPF was one of the 
organizers of a forum that emphasized the 
importance of families for 
mental health. 
 

  

  

  

  Peace Road Program in Argentina Focuses on the Environment 
 
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—The City of Buenos 
Aires declared that UPF’s 2019 Peace Road 
event should be noted “for promoting and 
upholding human rights.” 
 
 

  

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 21: Ethiopia: African Union 39th Ordinary Session of the 

Permanent Representatives’ Committee 

JAN 23: New York: “Getting to know the ECOSOC system in the SDG era” 

JAN 24: UN International Day of Education  

FEB 1: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 




